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Welcome back everyone. We hope you all had a restful Christmas break. The children have 
been fantastic at coming in ready to learn, well done. 

We are moving Class 2 into their classroom on Monday morning. The room looks wonderful: 
fresh white walls, brand new carpets, lovely new book shelfs, and a brand-new cloakroom 
fitted with Dyson hand dryers! We hope Class 2 enjoy being back in their room with Mrs 
Buckthought. 

The learning characteristic this week is to be ‘Reflective’. Have a lovely week. 

Class Reading Challenge 

Children must have reading records 
signed by an adult to earn their class a 
reading point. 

Please can children ensure their 
reading books and reading records are 
in every day. Thank you. 

 

Important Dates 

Sports clubs recommence this week: 

Monday – Hockey Year 3-6 only 

 Thursday – Football – all years 

Friday 9th January Class 2 - Wild tribe 

February 13th-17th – Half term 

May 8th – Extra Bank Holiday 

Important Messages: 

Chartwells lunches for Nursery Children are £1.50 from the start of term and £2.41 for 
Reception to Y6. 

Please remember not to park on the yellow zig-zag lines outside the school. Please walk your 
children into the school and do not let them walk from the front gates on their own.  

As always, at the end of the school day, if you are a few minutes late because you can’t park, 
we will look after your children until you arrive. Thank you. 

Mr P 

 
 


